
With the kind support of:

 

AIJA Cocktail at 
ABA-SIL Spring Meeting

April 2nd 2008

Please join us to this year’s cocktail in New York at the Butterfield 8 Lounge (5 East 38th 
Street) from 10 pm onwards. An opportunity to get to know new people or to meet old 
friends, this cocktail event will have something to offer for everyone. We very much welcome 
all ABA International Spring Meeting attendees! Kindly RSVP to Chris Raudonat via email: 
christoph.raudonat@aija.org

New York
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